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As email to; 
DCC Members – Nick Ireland, Jill Haynes 
District Member – Brian Haynes 
Parish Clerks – Wayne Lewin, Dawn Frampton 
 
Copy of letter sent to residents in the vicinity of the works:- 
 
  23 May 2018 

 

Ref: BS1107.13A 
Chebbard Farm Culvert  (Cheselbourne C34) 
 

Maintenance work to Chebbard Farm Culvert (see map for location) is planned to start shortly. A 
road closure is proposed to come into effect from 04 June 2018 and is expected to remain in place 
until 30 June 2018. The work will be to replace the existing culvert, headwalls and parapet rails. 
Construction of the scheme will be carried out by the operations department of Dorset Highways, 
which is based at Charminster, and staff from this office will supervise the work. 
 

The traffic diversion route will be: From north of closure, continue on C34 through Cheselbourne 
and past village school to crossroads at Charlie’s Patch. Turn right into Streetway Lane (C110). 
Continue east on road to junction at Eastfield. Turn right (C110) and continue south to Dewlish. At 
Church Street crossroads, turn right onto D20666 and continue west to junction with C34. Turn 
right to meet road closure. The reverse route applies. The closure and diversion route will be 
signed when operational (see map overleaf). 
 

Unfortunately, with this sort of work, some inconvenience may be caused but we will endeavour to 
keep it to a minimum. If you feel the work is likely to cause any particular problem, which could be 
helped by special arrangements (e.g. for anyone with a mobility problem or for special deliveries 
you might be expecting), please contact me or the construction team’s representative. 
 

Should you have any problems or reasons for complaint whilst work is going on, it would be helpful 
if you could let me or the construction team’s representative know at once. We will then be able to 
ensure that the earliest possible action is taken to overcome them. If you want to discuss any 
issues regarding this scheme, please contact me. Alternatively, a message can be left with Dorset 
Direct on 01305 221000, who will arrange for someone to contact you. 
 

The construction team’s representative is Tony Price, who can be contacted on 01305 228100.  
If any emergencies occur out of normal working hours, please contact 01305 221000 and your 
message will be passed to the relevant personnel. 
 

The contractors are members of the Considerate Constructors Scheme, the Construction industry’s 
national scheme set up to improve the image of Construction. 
 
 

Yours truly, 

 
Graham Bowler 
Project Engineer - Structures 
Telephone:  01305 225350 
Email:  g.j.bowler@dorsetcc.gov.uk 
 

  


